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BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF CALIFORNIA 

Application of Pacific Gas and Electric  
Company (U 39 M) on Behalf of the California 
Market Transformation Administrator (U-1399-E) 
for the Approval of the Initial Tranche of 
Statewide Energy Efficiency Market 
Transformation Initiatives. 

Application No. 24-12-____ 

NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY OF THE 
APPLICATION OF PACIFIC GAS AND ELECTRIC COMPANY (U 39 M) ON 

BEHALF OF THE CALIFORNIA MARKET TRANSFORMATION ADMINISTRATOR  
(U-1399-E) FOR THE APPROVAL OF THE INITIAL TRANCHE OF STATEWIDE 

ENERGY EFFICIENCY MARKET TRANSFORMATION INITIATIVES 

Pacific Gas and Electric Company (PG&E) provides notice of the availability of the Application 

of Pacific Gas and Electric Company (U 39 M) On Behalf of the California Market Transformation 

Administrator (U-1399-E) for the Approval of the Initial Tranche of Statewide Energy Efficiency 

Market Transformation Initiatives, which PG&E filed with the Commission on behalf of the California 

Market Transformation Administrator (CalMTA) today, December 20, 2024.  

Pursuant to Rule 1.9(d) of the Commission's Rules of Practice and Procedure, PG&E is issuing 

this Notice of Availability as the Application and its supporting material comprise hundreds of pages 

and would exceed 3.5 megabytes in size.  The supporting material includes separately bound testimony 

and supporting documentation, which were prepared by CalMTA and which CalMTA intends to offer 

into evidence.   

This Notice of Availability is being served on all parties listed on the official service lists for 

Order Instituting Rulemaking Concerning Energy Efficiency Rolling Portfolios, Policies, Programs, 

Evaluation, and Related Issues (R.) 13-11-005 (Energy Efficiency OIR). 

The Application, along with the supporting material, is available on PG&E's website as follows:  

1) Search for Public Case Documents: https://pgera.azurewebsites.net/Regulation/search  

2) Select “Statewide Energy Efficiency Market Transformation Initiatives PGE/CalMTA” from 

the case dropdown menu; 
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3) Select “CalMTA” from the party dropdown menu; 

4) Input the date from “12/20/24” to “12/20/24”; and, 

5) Click Search. 

If you have any questions about how to access these materials, please submit them by e-mail to: 

Maya Biery (Maya.Biery@pge.com), Victoria Anes (Victoria.Anes@pge.com), and Eric Sezgen 

(Eric.Sezgen@pge.com). 

 

Date:  December 20, 2024 

Respectfully Submitted, 

ERIC SEZGEN 

 

By:   /s/ Eric Sezgen    
           ERIC SEZGEN 

Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
Law Department, 19th Floor 
300 Lakeside Drive, Suite 210 
Oakland, CA 94612 
Telephone: (510) 703-0094 
E-Mail: Eric.Sezgen@pge.com  

Attorney for 
PACIFIC GAS AND ELECTRIC COMPANY 

 


